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Ref: NYM/2017/0348/FL 27,
Middlewood Close
Fylingthorpe
North Yorkshire
Y022 4UD

7™ June 2017

Dear Sir,

I would like to express continued support for the use of two gypsy caravans as holiday
lettings at Red House on Thorpe Lane. As a resident of Thorpe and a keen walker
around the area I think they are a lovely addition to the scenery of our village and
know that they give visitors much pleasure to stay in. A wonderful alternative to the
many bed and breakfasts, hotels and cottages already on offer.

Yours truly, R —
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